
 

LEGAL ADDRESS East Suffolk House, Station Road, Melton, Woodbridge IP12 1RT 
 
POSTAL ADDRESS Riverside, 4 Canning Road, Lowestoft NR33 0EQ 
 

Mr. John Wheadon 
Head of Energy Infrastructure Planning 
Delivery (On behalf of the Secretary of State 
for Energy Security and Net Zero) 
3-8 Whitehall Place 
London 
SW1A 2AW 
 

      Date: 
      Please ask for: 

Email: 

6 December 2023 
Grahame Stuteley 

@eastsuffolk.gov.uk 
 

 

By email:  sadep@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Wheadon 
 
Re: East Suffolk Council’s response to the Sheringham Shoal and Dudgeon Offshore Wind Farm Extension 
Project – Secretary of State’s Request for Information – November to December 2023 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 22 November 2023 inviting East Suffolk Council to provide comments by 20 
December 2023 regarding the Secretary of State’s request for information from Interested Parties. 
 
We acknowledge within paragraph 21 of your letter that ‘Oulton Parish Council, Broadland District Council, 
East Suffolk Council, Norfolk County Council, North Norfolk District Council and South Norfolk Council are 
invited to comment on the Applicant’s response to the Rule 17 letter [REP8-052, ID 14, page 315], regarding 
restricting nighttime HDD works to emergencies to three locations only as specified by the ExA.’ 
 
We have reviewed the relevant materials referred to in your letter and can advise that due to the 
considerable distance of the proposed works to East Suffolk Council’s district boundary, we have no 
significant comments to make at this time. 
 
I trust this is helpful. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

Philip Ridley BSc (Hons) MRTPI | Head of Planning and Coastal Management 
East Suffolk Council 

mailto:sadep@planninginspectorate.gov.uk



